
Good Morning Future Sixth Grade Mustang Parents & Students, 
 
PLEASE READ EMAIL IN ITS ENTIRETY AS YOU ARE REQUIRED TO COMPLETE 
REGISTRATION (FOR ELECTIVES) FOR YOUR CHILD FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL 
YEAR! 
 
 
Due to updated district-wide protocols during school closures, Silver Trail Middle 
School is modifying the course selection process for incoming 6th grade students. To 
create student schedules during this time, academic core classes (Language Arts, 
Math, Science, Social Studies) will be scheduled based on previous FSA scores and 
District placement criteria, while elective classes will be scheduled 
utilizing Microsoft Forms online platform. Please take this opportunity to fill out the 
"Incoming 6th Grade Elective Course Selection Form" to select the elective courses 
for your child's schedule. The survey link for elective scheduling below MUST be 
copied into browser to access: 
 
6th Grade  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIi8osRm_iZNAmxiwZguUlmVUM0
dPTEIwNTY2TE9EWDI3MEpYTk02WlNXRS4u 
 

 
 
Please see attached our Sixth Grade Elective Course Description sheet to assist 
you in making your elective selections.   
 
 
More information will be forthcoming regarding registration as it becomes 
available.  All 5th grade students will be required to complete registration 
documents at the opening of the 2020-2021 school year.  If you have any 
additional questions and/or concerns, please contact our Master Scheduler, Mrs. 
Claudia Ruiz, via email at claudia.ruiz@browardschools.com for scheduling questions. 
 


